
Minister of Canadian Heritage 
and Official Languages 

Ministre du Patrimoine canadien 
et des Langues officielies 

Ottawa, Canada K1 A OMS 

Ms. Nancy Jackson 
Chair, Museum & Archives Advisory Committee 
City of Peterborough 
Post Office Box 143 
300 Hunter Street East 
Peterborough; Ontario 
K9J 6Y5 

Dear Ms. Jackson: 

MAR 1 7 2010 

Thank you for your letter of February 12, 2010, regarding federal government 
funding for the Peterborough Museum & Archives. I appreciate you taking the time to 
write to me. 

I am pleased that our Government, through the Canada Cultural Spaces Fund and 
the Museums Assistance Program of the Department of Canadian Heritage, was able to 
provide funding for the Museum to renovate and upgrade its space as well as host 
travelling exhibitions. 

Please accept my best wishes for every success with your future endeavours. 

Sincerely, 

c.c.: Mr. Dean Del Mastro, M.P. 

Canada 
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